
Attention Anne Marie Young

Thankyou for notification of the above proposal .

We are the owners and residents of 47 Beach Rd Collaroy .

We write in support of the proposed application as presented .

Yours kindly

Wendy & Gregor Millson

+61407401936

Sent: 3/02/2020 5:59:03 PM
Subject: DA 2019/1522 , 41 and 43 BEACH rd Collaroy


